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NASD Notice to Members—For Your Information February 2001

Final Renewal Statements
Member firms’ Final Renewal Statements became available in Web 
CRD on January 2, 2001. All payments or requests for refunds must be
received by March 16, 2001. Final Renewal Statements can be retrieved
under the “Renewals” menu item in Accounting. Also, all Final Renewal
Rosters are available in Web CRD for viewing and printing in the firm’s
ReportMart.

Additional information regarding the 2001 Renewals Program is in the
November 2000 and January 2001 Notices to Members and on the CRD
Page of the NASD Regulation Web Site, www.nasdr.com.
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